From: <u>Valentine</u>

To: <u>Health and Community Services Committee</u>

Subject: FW: Outdoor Advertising Inquiry

Date: Saturday, 22 June 2013 9:48:04 AM

## Dear Sir/Madam

We would like to add our voice to the many who strongly object to the increasing number of billboards on our motorways and other sites plainly visible from public areas, advertising adult sexual products and services.

In our opinion it is not only unnecessary and offensive, it is totally inappropriate that children should be exposed to these displays.

We believe that any and all outdoor advertising visible from public areas should meet the same standards as family rated television.

Can you please convey our concerns to those who are going to be discussing and deciding this issue.

Murray& Irene Valentine

Rochedale South Qld 4123